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A big thank you to Miss Clark, Miss Orellana and 
Miss Kel for assisting on the excursion to Dubbo 
last week. All students thoroughly enjoyed their 
experience. It was truly unique being able to 
hear the roars of lions (which were as loud as 
the passing trucks) surrounding the camp site. 
With most students and staff awake by 5am on 
Friday, it was a long Friday, but all students 
enthusiastically ventured around the Zoo 
excited to see the animals. The up close view of 
two sleeping cheetah was a highlight to end the 
tour. It was fantastic to be able to open 
this opportunity up to our younger students this 
year, everyone enjoyed having you come along. 

Jason Hurley 
Principal 

Mon , 14th Dec Presentation Night,  5 pm 

Intensive Swimming Program 



 



TERM 4 REMINDERS: 

PLEASE make sure students bring 
a water bottle every day.  

Please do not send students who 
are unwell to school. If students 
are sick for 3 days they need to 
return with a medical certificate for 
absent days.  

Please drop students off and pick 
them up outside the school gates. 
Remember to social distance 
yourselves while waiting. We are 
asking that staff and students are 
the ONLY people on the school 
grounds at this time. If you need to 
speak to your child’s classroom 
teacher, please ring the front office 
and we will organise this for you.  

 

Three actions you can take to help 
manage the spread of COVID-19:  

 Wash your hands regularly 
and thoroughly.  

 Sneeze into your elbow or a 
tissue, disposing of the tissue 
straight away and then 
washing your hands.  

3. Stay home if you are unwell. 
We will send home staff or 
students who show signs of 
being unwell through the 
day.  



 

GETTING ACTIVE IN 
WEETHALLE  

Weethalle residents who would like to be 
more active are invited to attend Exercise 
and Tai Chi classes on Tuesdays, at 
11:00am, at Weethalle War Memorial Hall.  

 

 

 

“Gentle Exercise is a great way to improve 
your balance and flexibility in a friendly social 
setting. Everyone is welcome to come and 
join in” said Linda.  

The Gentle Exercise class is resuming after 
ceasing in March 2020 due to COVID-19. 
Classes will be following COVID-19 safety 
principles.  

Please contact Linda Ostle on 02 6975 6161 
or 0403 404 207 for bookings and further 
information.  


